
Sent: 23/06/2025 3:44:11 PM
Subject: DA2025/0524 - 315 Barrenjoey Rd Newport

Dear Sir/Madam

I write to strenuously object to another tobacco shop opening in Newport. There are already 2
tobacco shops as well as Coles and two service stations where tobacco can be obtained.

We all know what these “new” tobacco stores actually sell and it is a danger to the health of
our young together with the serious danger to life when these stores are the target for fire
bombs. Do not forget Bianca O’Brien and her 11 month old son Jude, innocent residents living
above a tobacco shop, who died as a result of the firebombing of the tobacco shop below.

Council has a duty of care to its ratepayers. Approval of yet another tobacco shop is not a
responsible action or in the best interest of the community.

Yours faithfully
Kerry Dujmovic
316 Barrenjoey Rd Newport


